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I don't support the dog killing industry of greyhound racing. 
Greyhounds are killed in large numbers, die, are injured from racing, drugged, given 
to universities, used for blooding, and sent to Asian countries with no animal welfare 
laws. 
 
Live baiting and shooting still occur and cruel techniques are used to train. To breed 
sentient beings so we can race them, bet on them and kill them is barbaric in a 
civilised society. 
 
In my time as a veterinary student, I have been traumatised by the total disregard 
shown to these beautiful creatures. I have seen them killed without a second 
thought. I have seen them kept in tiny cages at my university because if the 
university did not use them they would also be killed. 


